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SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

FROM: Supervisor John J. Benoit SUBMITTAL DATE: Nov. 30, 2010
SUBJECT: Fourth District Use of Community Improvement Designation (CID) Funds

RECOMMENDED MOTION: That the Board of Supervisors:

1. Approves the use of CID funds for Paim Springs Police Department “Gifts for Guns.”
2. Approve the use of CID funds for the Virginia Waring International Piano Competition.
3. Approve the use of CID funds for the YMCA.
4. Approve the use of CID funds for the Friends of the Desert Mountains.
1. Palm Springs Police Department $1,500.00 2. Virginia Waring International Piano Competition $2,500.00
P.O. Box 1830 73-710 Fred Waring Dr. # 201
Palm Springs, CA 92263-1830 Palm Desert, CA 92260
3. YMCA $12,000.00 4. Friends of the Desert Mountains $ 900.00
43-930 San Pablo Avenue P.O. Box 1281
Palm Desert, CA 92260 Palm Desert, CA 92261

5. Approves and directs the Auditor-Controller to make the following budget adjustments:

Increase appropriations: $16,900.00
10000-1000100000-536200 Contributions to Non-County Agency
Decrease Board designation: $16,900.00
-10000-1000100000-320135 Community Improvement
REQUIRES VV ' 4 = =
4/sth's VOTE Johrid). Benoit, Fourth District Supervisor
REVISED

Prev.Agn.ref. Dist. AGENDA NO. 3 ¢ 4




RM 11
w. 02/2010)

BACKGROUND:

The Palm Springs Police Department is hosting a “Gifts for Guns” program in early December. The
program will allow residents and business owners the opportunity to turn in weapons in exchange for
a gift card at a major retail establishment.

The Virginia Waring International Piano Competition will take place February 20, 2011. The event will
support the continuing musical education programs for youth in our local schools.

The YMCA provides childcare and program services throughout the Coachella Valley serving 3200 children
each day at 41 sites from the City of Palm Springs to the unincorporated community of Thermal.

The dedication of the Roy Wilson Highway 74 event was hosted jointly by the City of Palm Springs and the
County of Riverside. The Friends of the Desert Mountains was responsible for organizing the successful
event.

| would like to use Community Improvement funds to support these worthy events that benefit the residents
of the Fourth District.
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